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Things are going well in District 8
  
· The group in Kanab, who has been inactive for several years, became active again in December 2023.  They are doing well with 4-5 regular attendees so far
 
· A new group in Cedar City started up in October 2023 but were unable to make a go of it and are inactive for now  

· We currently have a total of 12 active Al-Anon groups and one active Alateen meeting.  About half of the groups have regular representation by GRs at our District meetings held on the second Thursday of each month.  Those who don’t participate do not have GRs.
  

Open District Service Position:
· Activities Coordinator - this position coordinates a quarterly event either in the form of a workshop or social event

Fall/Winter Events:
	
· September – District 8 participated in the annual Recovery Day in St. George

· October - workshop focused on Alateen and what it means to be AMIAS

· December – Holiday Party in Kanab.  It was well-attended and very 
enjoyable 

· March – District 8 has had the pleasure of helping District 9 with the planning and coordination of the Spring Assembly


